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FALL 2020 Newsletter 

 
Hope everyone has been doing well and keeping safe in this current pandemic.  We 
would just like to update all our members on upcoming plans. 
 
All meetings have been cancelled through the end of the year.  We are not sure yet 
about meetings for next year.  As soon as we get information from the UAW 
International, we will pass it along.  Our Christmas event has also been cancelled. 
 
In the meantime, if you would care to do so, please provide us with an email address 
and your phone number so we can keep in better contact.  Please forward this info to 
Len at mariadleng145@yahoo.com or call 586-321-4711. 
 
Also, if you have a problem, please feel free to call Len at the above phone number 
because the Drop-in Center is also closed until further notice. 
 
The International is endorsing Joe Biden for president so we encourage our members 
to vote for him.  It is very important for all of us to vote and to make sure everyone is 
safe; we encourage our members to vote by mail.   Contact your local Supervisor of 
Elections to have absentee ballots mailed out to you.  Whatever your situation is 
please vote in the upcoming November election. 
 
We also encourage everyone to contribute to the V-CAP program.  Our union dues 
cannot be used for political purposes.  Therefore, V-CAP was established for this 
purpose.  We must elect candidates that are labor friendly. 
 
Again, we hope everyone is staying healthy and safe.  We encourage all to follow the 
CDC rules and hopefully this pandemic will end soon.  We also extend our best wishes 
for a safe and healthy holiday season. 
 
In solidarity, 

Len Guminski 
 

DON’T FORGET TO VOTE ON NOVEMBER 3, 2020 
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